
  

 

Please join us as we celebrate with traditional dancing and ceremony! 

 

The naming ceremony has respectfully been postponed this year. 

If you would like your name or your child’s name translated for you in 2024 you may request it at this time. 

***Refreshments will be served*** 

 

 


